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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

ZERO TOLERANCE POLICY 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Our Practice Staff Are Here To Help You. 
Our Aim Is To Be As Polite As Possible To 

All Patients. 
 

However, shouting and swearing at practice staff 
will not be tolerated under any circumstances and 
patients who are abusive may be removed from 

the patient list. 
 

If you consider that you have been treated unfairly 
or inappropriately, please ask the reception staff 
to contact Pauline Craske, who will be happy to 

address your concerns. 
 

Please help us to help you. 
Thank You. 

 


